
Date: December 18, 2019 
 
RE: Bob Marcello Baseball and Tennis Lighting – Request for information 
  
Thank you for your interest in the Village’s project. Highlighted responses to requests for information 
are listed below. Please note the list is a compilation of questions submitted from multiple Contractors 
and Suppliers.  
 
Previous RFI responses and addenda can be viewed at:  http://www.royalpalmbeach.com/Bids 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Adamo DiSisto, E.I. 
Project Engineer 
Office: (561) 790-5131 
Village of Royal Palm Beach 
Engineering Department 
1050 Royal Palm Beach Boulevard 
Royal Palm Beach, FL 33411 
adisisto@royalpalmbeach.com 
 
 
From: Jason Newman <info@janlightingsolutions.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 9:08 AM 
To: Jacqueline Davy <JDavy@RoyalPalmBeach.com> 
Subject: Re: Bob Marcello Baseball and Tennis Lighting 
 

1. Will the city accept alternatives that are equivalent in all aspects of the poles, controls, and light 
fixtures? 

 
In order to be accepted and listed as an approved alternate, the Village will need to review specification 
materials for the complete system, including poles, controls, light fixtures, and warranties to determine 
if the proposed alternate is equivalent. Please send such alternate descriptions and specification 
packages to adisisto@royalpalmbeach.com.  
 
 
From: Grant Pierce <gpierce@BIRD-X.COM>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 2:56 PM 
To: Adamo DiSisto <adisisto@RoyalPalmBeach.com> 
Subject: RFI: Bob Marcello Baseball and Tennis Lighting 
 

1. Drawings E-4.0, Note 4 and E-5.0, note 4 mention bird deterrents needing to be installed on light 
poles and crossarms. Can you please provide a product specification? We would recommend 
Bird-X Stainless Steel Spikes.  

 
Bird-X Stainless Steel Spikes are an approved option for the bird deterrents called for in Note 4 on 
Sheets E-4.0 and E-5.0. 
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